
November 27, 2012 meeting, 
 
 
The Town of Franklin Board of Aldermen had a special called meeting on Tuesday, November 
27, 2012 at 5:30 P.M. in the Town Hall Board Room.  Mayor Joe Collins presided.  Aldermen 
Joyce Handley, Farrell Jamison, Billy Mashburn, Carolyn Pattillo and Bob Scott were present.  
Alderman Verlin Curtis was absent. 
 
There was discussion with the Main Street merchants about the guidelines for festivals. 
  
The Board took no action. 
  
Adjournment 
 
The meeting adjourned at approximately 6:45 P.M. 
 
 
 
             
        ______________________________ 
        Joe Collins, Mayor 
 
 
        ______________________________ 
        Janet A. Anderson, Town Clerk 
 


